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In a world filled with challenges and uncertainty, the words of the Psalms remind us to 

trust and wait on God. “Be still, and know that I am God. I will be exalted among the 

nations, I will be exalted in the earth!” (Psalm 46:10). Another passage says, “Be still 

before the LORD and wait patiently for him; fret not yourself over the one who prospers 

in his way, over the man who carries out evil devices!” (Psalm 37:7). These verses 

guide us in our work at the Chinese Bible School, as we keep trusting God while sharing 

His Word. 

First Timothy Video Lessons Update 

We are happy to report that all eleven video lessons on the Book of First Timothy have 

been recorded at the World Video Bible School studio. We are now working on the 

video post-productions. We hope to have both Traditional and Simplified Chinese 

versions available on the Chinese Bible School website by the end of the year. Your 

prayers and support help make this possible, and we are excited to see how these lessons 

will reach people eager to learn from God’s Word. 

Progress with the Zoom Study Groups 

Our two Zoom Bible study groups continue to grow and learn. The first group, with 

members from Taiwan, China, and Malaysia, has finished studying 2 Timothy and is 

now starting the Book of Titus. We record each session and upload it to Tencent Cloud 

so that those who couldn’t join the class live can watch the video later. This allows more 

people to access the lessons and learn from them at their own pace. 

The second group, which is based in China, recently completed a ten-part series called 

“Why Did My Savior Have to Die?” For many, this was their first time studying this 

topic in depth. They were moved by the love of God and gained a deeper understanding 

of Jesus’ sacrifice for humanity. This study has helped them grow closer to the gospel 

message. 

Encouraging News from Abroad 

It’s encouraging to hear how others are using the video lessons on the Chinese Bible 

School website. Some congregations in Malaysia are using these lessons for their 

Sunday Bible classes. Recently, we also learned of a small group of Chinese people in 

Japan who use the videos as sermons for their Sunday worship. Knowing that these 

lessons are helping others in their worship and Bible study brings us joy and reminds us 

that our efforts are making a difference. 

Thank You for Your Support 

As we share this update, we want to thank each of you for supporting this mission. Your 

prayers, encouragement, and financial help make it possible for us to continue sharing 

the gospel with Chinese-speaking people worldwide. During these uncertain times, we 

find peace in knowing that God is at work, and we are committed to spreading His 

Word with faith and patience.  

May God bless you richly for your support which allows us to reach many people with 

His truth. 


